Vilmar’s
MONTHLY

MISSION CONNECTION
= o

INTERNATIONAL

As Vilmar seeks to live out one of the Core Values of the North
American Lutheran Church (NALC) of being a Mission-Driven church,
the Mission and Outreach Committee, in consultation with the Church
Council, will be selecting a mission that we will feature and lift up to
the congregation for your prayerful support each month. Funds that are
donated for missions that month will go to that specific mission.

Ifyou are aware of a mission project for us to prayerfully consider, contact Barb Meyer,
Chair of the Mission & Outreach Committee.

December Mission Spotlight: We have a familiar, yet worth-
while mission opportunity for you to prayerfully consider supporting.
During the month of December, offerings that are designated for mis-
sions will go toward the work of the Gideons, as they place the Scrip-
tures into the hands of those who need God’s Word the most around the
world.

Stay tuned to the Herald, Vilmar's Facebook

Page, website, and the bulletins for future
Mission & Outreach projects during the year.




